
Family Study
Can you help us develop a program for people with early dementia and 

their family members?

Help us understand what it is like to live or assist someone with early 
dementia or mild cognitive impairment. This will help us in designing the 

best program to increase independence and achieve daily goals for all.

Study Participation

This study will create the program together with people who have early 
dementia or mild cognitive impairment and their family members, if 

family members are involved in their care. 

Participants will provide input on what daily life is like and what kinds of 
activities would be most helpful in the program. 

All communication would happen over the phone.

Study Eligibility
You may participate if you 
are over 60, do not live in a 
long-term care facility, have 
some difficulty with daily 
activities, and have some 
difficulty with your 
memory.

For More Information
Call the CAPABLE Family Study 
team at Johns Hopkins School 
of Nursing at 410-324-2511. 

Primary Investigator: 

IRB00243117 
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